
Announcements 

Thursday, September 8, 2022 

A Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead! 

 

Do you want to be a part of Arrowhead Drama's Actors or Stage Crew?  Would you like to be on 
stage, acting, singing, or dancing?  Would you like to work behind the scenes?  Build and paint 
sets and props? run the lights or sound?  move scenery in the shadows?   
 
Do you just like to have fun while meeting new people and working on a team!  If you are at all 
interested in any of these ideas, come to ONE of our informational meetings on Thursday, 
September 8 at 2:45pm OR 6:30pm in the NC theatre.   
 
If you have questions or can’t make it, contact Mrs. Markano  You are always welcome to join! 

 

 
Arrowhead E-Sports Club will be having its first organizational meeting and open gym Tuesday 
September 13th in North Campus Room 143 at 3pm.  All students who are interested in 
participating in E-Sports this year should attend.  After the meeting we will have a chance for 
open play until 5pm.  Any questions can be directed to Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch. 

 
SASS Math Tutoring is back! Starting today, Thursday September 8th  SASS Math Tutors will be 
available on Tuesday and Thursday in the South Campus Library from 1st hour through the end 
of 10th hour.  Additionally you can work with a tutor Wednesday after school until 3PM in the 
North Campus Library.  
 


